
 

 

The LCADA Way is a private, non-profit organization, which provides individualized approach 

to addiction and mental health treatment, education, prevention, and recovery support 

services.  The agency is committed to the prevention of alcohol, tobacco, and drug abuse 

among individuals, families, and communities. 

Lorain City School District has contracted with The LCADA Way, to provide prevention services 

on campus.  However, with schools not in session, due to COVID 19, Prevention Specialist - Lisa 

Goodwin is available via phone, email, or video conferencing.   Services include and are 

available for Lorain City Schools, its students, and their families: 

 Problem identification and referral services 

 Individual, classroom, and family education 

 Drop in hours for students and families 

 Student/Parent/Family engagement and events 

 Drug and Alcohol awareness campaigns 

 Consultation services 

 All services are confidential 

If you or someone you may know, is in need of these services, please feel free to contact Lisa 

Goodwin at any time.  Her email is lgoodwin@thelcadaway.org   or 440-653-6612. 
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